
 
 

 
Learning Style Inventory 
(MBTI®) 
 
Dear UNE Student, 
 
Student Academic Success Center staff members assist in helping ALL students succeed academically at 
UNE. The Myers-Briggs Type Indicator (MBTI®) will help you understand your learning style and 
preferences, and our Learning Specialist will provide study tips, advice, and support based on your 
MBTI® results. The MBTI is not an intelligence test or aptitude test, but rather an inventory of your 
preferred modes in which you take in, process and organize information. 
 
The MBTI® is an on-line inventory (free to UNE students), and can be completed from any computer with 
internet access (BEST and most compatible with Internet Explorer browser!).  It requires less than 30 
minutes of your full-attention to complete.  When you have finished, your results will be sent to the 
Learning Specialist and you will receive an automated email stating that your report/results are available. 
You will not be able to access your report on your own. This process requires an individual meeting with 
the Learning Specialist. 
 
Directions: (This log-in is for Biddeford Campus Students, please contact SASC on the Portland Campus 
if you are enrolled in a program there, for a different log-in and password). 
 
1.  Log on to https://online.cpp.com    This will take you to the “SkillsOne” page. 
 
2.  On the SkillsOne Welcome page type our unique login and password 
 

Login = MYTYPE1234 Password = STYLE5678 
(No spaces, case sensitive) 

 
3.  You may leave the “User ID #” blank.  A User ID# will be assigned to you after you complete or leave 
the assessment.  Save this number for future reference.  Click “Login”. 
 
4.  After reading our “Welcome Notes”, click “Begin” to start the assessment. Enter required information, 
such as your major course of study, from the dropdown menu named “batch name”, also your name, 
gender, and email address. 
 
That’s it!  Remember to take your time, relax, and be honest with your responses.  There are no right or 
wrong answers, no good or bad. Thank you for your participation, and I look forward to working with you 
in your academic endeavors.  If you have any questions during the self-administration process, please 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorraine S. Pecchia, MSEd       
Learning Specialist 
Student Academic Success Center        
University Campus        
207-602-2398         
LPecchia@une.edu        
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